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15 November 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
 
Whilst we have had very mild weather so far this autumn, we are undoubtedly moving into colder weather 
now. There are a number of initiatives that local churches, and Hertfordshire Local Authority and NHS are 
starting to help families in need of support during cold weather. 
 
Firstly, the 'Warm Spaces' flier from the local churches will tell you when they are open to provide hot 
drinks, snacks or food, activities and chat. 
 
Secondly, Hertfordshire LA and NHS have issued the 'Winter Health' flyer which offers support and 
guidance. You may have received this through your letter box, but I am aware a number of families who, 
for whatever reason, have not and am sharing it to all our community. 
 
Please find both these documents attached for your reference. 
 
As these initiatives are not for St Mary's children and families alone, please feel free to send on to friends 
and family in the area who you feel may benefit from them. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
 
Nicholas Simms 
Head Teacher 
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